
Join us for                            
Long-Term Care Planning                                                                                                                                                           

Thursday, April 24, 2014 at 6:00 p.m.                                             
Auburn Homes and Services                                                                                                                

501 N. Oak Street in Chaska                                                 

Complimentary Dinner at 6:00 p.m.                                                                    

Presentation at 7:00 p.m. 

Auburn Homes and Services along with John Waldron, estate 

planning attorney and Ronald Kolb, CFP, an accredited Medicaid 

planner will be hosting a presentation on long-term care      

planning. 

To reserve a spot or for more information contact Bob Kuhlman at 952-361-0460. 

 


